
WASHINGTON, D. C, , le ......August..20 ..................19 8.1

No. 5862/

AMBASSADE DE LA REPUBLIQUE

DU ZAYRE

1800 NEW HAMPSHIRE AVENUE, N. W.

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20009

TEL.: (202) 234-7690/ 91

234-7617

Objet:

My Dear Senator Tsongas,

I am forwarding to you herewith a copy of the

" LETTER TO THE EDITOR " of The New York Times, a

restatement I made following the publication by this

newspaper, the last few weeks, of a series of articles

on Zaire by Alan Cowell.

Yours sincerely,

CO KKSONGO Mutuale
Ambassador

jt
The Honorable

Paul Tsongas

United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510


